
CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 

VANCOUVER 

BACONG INLIPINAS 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 

THREE QUOTATIONS FROM FILIPINO RESTAURANTS/FOOD 
VENDORS/CATERERS 

The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver invites interested Filipino 
restaurants/caterers/food vendors to submit quotations for the purchase of refreshments 
for the Balagtasan, Kundiman, Harana, Tula at Saya wan (lkasampung Yugto) on 30 
August 2024 which is being organized by the Philippine Consulate General in 
Vancouver in partnership with the UP Alumni Association in BC (UPAABC) at Praise 
International Church. Following are the specifications required for the said 
refreshments: 

1. Food vendor/resto must provide two kinds of viand in the amount of $500.00; 
2. Food must be delivered to the venue of the event at: 

Praise International Church 
15310 103 A Avenue, Surrey BC 

For further details, interested providers may contact Consulate's Cultural Officer 
Ma. Lyra Ocampo at email address: culturalsection@vancouverpcg.org. 

Proposals must be submitted not later than 26 August 2024, 1700H, delivered to the 
Consulate or sent to the aforementioned email address. 

The Consulate intends to complete the procurement on 27 August 2024 and reserves 
the right not to accept any proposals. Funding for the procurement of above services 
come from the Consulate's Maintenance and Other Operating Expenses (MOOE) for FY 
2024. 

15 August 2024 
Vancouver, B.C. 

ANALNN D. RATONEL 
Chairman 

Bids and Awards Committee 

999 Canada Place, Suite 660 Vancouver, BC V6C 3E1 
Tel: 604-685-1619; Fax: 604-685-9945 

www.vancouverpcg.org ; vancouver.pcg@dfa.gov.ph 


